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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	





IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE



May 25, 2012

Docket No. A-2012-2305774



MR. TIM CULBERSON
MS. KAITLIN BAKER
ANTERO RESOURCES APPACHAIN CORPORATION
175D ELK CREEK ROAD
MOUNT CLARE, WV 26408


[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Mr. Culberson/Ms. Baker:

	This letter acknowledges the receipt of your company’s application for registration as a pipeline operator under Act 127 of 2011, the Gas and Hazardous Liquids Pipelines Act (Pipeline Act) in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.  The docket number assigned to your application is A-2012-2305774.  Please refer to this number in all future correspondence with the Public Utility Commission (PUC).  

Please note that the PUC will not be issuing an assessment invoice for Fiscal Year 2011-2012, as previously indicated in the PUC Secretarial Letter of January 12, 2012.  However, the PUC will issue an assessment invoice to your company for Fiscal Year 2012-2013 in the near future.  

	Should you have any questions pertaining to your registration, please contact our Bureau of Technical Utility Services at 717-783-5242.
[image: ]
							Sincerely,



							Rosemary Chiavetta
Secretary
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